
Women of Grove,

It is hard to believe we are already halfway through our Fall Bible Study and
quickly heading into the holiday season! 

In this newsletter, you will find:
A recap of our recent Women’s Conference
Thank you to our Awana volunteers!
Upcoming events to mark on your calendar, including how to serve at our
Annual Fall Festival
A sneak peak at what’s coming in the new year
A member spotlight

You are so loved. We are a multigenerational women’s ministry that disciples
and is discipling the next generation through prayer, Bible study, fellowship
opportunities and missions’ outreach here in Richmond and around the world.
(Titus 2, Matthew 28). We are here to support and encourage you. Please
reach out to us if you ever have questions, a prayer request, or want to get
involved. 

We can be reached at womensministry@groveave.com.
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In Him,

Sara Hawkins and The Women’s Ministry Team



What a powerful day we shared during the
Priscilla Shirer Going Beyond Simulcast! 

From heartfelt worship led by Anthony Evans to
the Scripture-filled teaching from Priscilla, we
were reminded of the power of God’s Word to

challenge, comfort, and equip us.

Women of all ages gathered for a day of
encouragement, growth, and community. We

are so thankful for everyone who attended and
served. We are already looking forward to what

God has next!



Thank you to Sabrina Hoffmeyer for the photos!



We are so excited Awana has
officially started for our kids!

We could not be more thankful for
our volunteers who help make this

happen every Wednesday. 

You are investing in the next
generation! Thank YOU!

Our annual Fall Festival is
happening on October 25! This is
a great opportunity to connect
with families in our church and

community. 

Want to help volunteer? Click the
image or visit the Welcome Desk.

Coming Soon!



    Jacquelynn Hart      Rachel Campbell

Our annual Women’s Christmas
Event will be on December 11.

Please bring 2 dozen cookies for
a fun cookie exchange!

Our Winter Bible Study will start
January 11 & 13. We will be

studying “Abide” by Jen Wilkin.

Registration link to come!

Member Spotlight
“I love how Women’s Ministry gives us

space to slow down, open God’s Word,
and truly connect. Studying Scripture

together helps me see new perspectives
and reminds me that God designed

community so that we’re never meant to
walk our faith journey alone.”

Mark your calendars!

“What a blessing to have been
at Grove about 18 years! What
impacted me so much in the
early years was the focus on
prayer. To have a steadfast

community committed to prayer
guided and blessed me.” 


